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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

PARTIAL CLOSURE OF ROVER WAY 
 

PM Monday 1st December 2014 
to 

Midday (approx) on Tuesday 2nd December 2014  
 

We have been advised by Cardiff City Council 
of the potential closure of Rover Way for approximately 24 hours on 

Monday/Tuesday 
due to a traveller’s funeral taking place 

 
 

South Wales Police have advised that as cars will be parking along Rover Way from late 
morning on Monday, there is a possibility that it will be necessary to close the road to 

through traffic. 
 

It is hoped to keep Rover Way open eastbound through Monday evening peak hour but it 
will be restricted in the opposite direction coming from Southern Way. 

 
Council Staff and police will be present to assist drivers. 

 
On Tuesday morning during peak hour there is likely to be an impact on traffic travelling 
westbound from Southern Way / A48 as there will be no access along Rover Way to the 
port entrance – there will be a need to use the alternative route of Newport Road, Central 

Link to Queensgate. 


